
  
   

 

 
 
THANK YOU FOR BEING A GOLDEN ANGEL THIS HOLIDAY SEASON! 
 
We are so very thankful for your support.  May your holiday season be full of golden 
blessings!  If you’d like to donate,  please fill out the following form and mail it to us at : 
 
GRRMF 
P.O. Box 1449 
Goldenrod, FL 32733 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Your Name: ___________________________________________________________  

Address:______________________________________________________________ 

City:________________________________________State_________Zip:_________ 

Phone : ____________________Email:_____________________________________ 
 
_____ I’d like to donate $________ to the GRRMF Golden Angel Campaign. 
 
If you would like to make your donation in honor or in memory of a dog or person, 
please give us the details here: 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Every donor will be recognized in our quarterly print newsletter and receive a tax receipt 
letter.  Please indicate your preference for receiving your letter: EMAIL or US MAIL 
(circle one).  Thank you!! 
 
 
 
 
A copy of the official registration and financial information for Golden Retriever Rescue of Mid-Florida Inc., a Florida-based nonprofit corporation, (Registration no. #CH11185), may be obtained from the 
Division of Consumer Services by calling toll-free 1-800-help-fla (432-7352) within the state or by visiting 800helpfla.com. Registration does not imply endorsement, approval or recommendation by the state 


